
 
 
 
 

NIGC Announces March 
Consultation Schedule Changes 

 
For Immediate Release           Contact: Paxton Myers  

(202) 632-7003  
 

Washington, DC, March 2, 2012 - The National Indian Gaming Commission 

(NIGC/Commission) announced today an amendment of its Regulatory Review 

Consultation Schedule.  The consultation scheduled for Tuesday, March 27, 

2012 in Mount Pleasant, Michigan at the Soaring Eagle Casino and Hotel 

conflicts with the Midwest Alliance of Sovereign Tribes (MAST) legislative 

summit.  The Commission has rescheduled this consultation for Thursday, April 

5th, 2012 at the San Diego Convention Center immediately following the National 

Indian Gaming Association (NIGA) annual convention and trade show.  

 

For more information regarding the NIGC’s Regulatory Review, please visit 

www.nigc.gov.  For questions regarding this announcement, please contact 

Paxton Myers at (202) 632-7003.  
 
 
 
The NIGC is an independent regulatory agency established within the Department of the Interior pursuant 

to the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act of 1988. 
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